
 

 

 

 

 

Treasurer’s	
  Report 
Beginning Balance  8-24-13   
     $20,655.55 
Memoriam Donation Mary Morgan       
                (50.00) 
Attorney/Accountant and State of 
Maine Filing Fees    
     (6,007.50) 
Clerical Fees (Stamps/Copies/Envelopes) 
     (33.76) 
Website      
     (137.05) 
                  __________ 
Ending Balance  4-30-14   
     $14,427.24 

 

 

Hello Everyone, 

We hope you had an enjoyable winter and are ready to get back to warmer weather!  By the end of June, the Cove should 
be in full swing again for another fun summer.   Looking forward to seeing all of you on the beach! 

 

Dues/Spraying 
Association dues should be mailed and sent to Ginny by June 15.  Please see 
attached form. 
 
Mainely Ticks will be in the Cove between July 1-3, pending weather.  And 
again, July 29/30 for	
  those	
  who’d	
  like	
  a	
  second	
  spray.	
  	
  Due	
  to	
  costs,	
  they	
  are	
  
no longer able to offer a discount for the second spray option.  Please see 
attached form. 
 
LIS Games & Potluck 
Friday, July 25 – Kids Games 
Saturday, July 26 – Potluck 
 
If you are interested in volunteering, please contact Keely at 
keely@simple101.com 
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Meeting Dates 
 

10AM – On the beach 
June 28 
July 26 

August 23 
 
We urge ALL members to please 
attend Society meetings. We want 
EVERYONES input!!! 

 



New Members 
None at this time 
To Note:  The Mays have sold their camp to the 
Mancini/Coynes.  We will miss not having them as part 
of our Cove!  However, they are not too far down the 
road	
  so	
  I’m	
  sure	
  we	
  will	
  see	
  them	
  now	
  and	
  then. 
 
Obituaries  
Sadly, we will miss Mary Morgan of Sandbar Road.  Our 
condolences to the family. 
 
Bylaws 
Amended by laws were sent October 10, 2013. 
 
House Keeping 
The new kiosk and no trespassing signs will be installed 
later this spring 
 
Thank you to Howard Boyden for repairing the dock! 
 
Volunteers needed/welcome to help with the swim 
ropes, float and dock 
 
New volleyball net will be purchased/set up by July 4

Safety 
Please drive carefully through our Cove.  There are so 
many kids running around that we need to take extra 
effort on our streets. 
 
Clean Up 
Please remember to keep our beach (and roads) clean.  
As it is our own private beach,	
  it	
  won’t	
  ever	
  be	
  perfect,	
  
but if we can all take care of our own trash and the 
occasional miscellaneous items that are left behind, the 
view will be much more enjoyable for all. 
 
Respect 
As always, please respect all neighbors with noise levels 
and trespassing.  We all love our special community for 
different	
  reasons,	
  so	
  let’s	
  continue	
  to	
  make	
  it	
  a	
  place	
  
everyone can enjoy. 
 

 
 

2013-2015 LIS OFFICERS 
President      Keely Cameron 
Secretary       Kathy Rodriquez 
Treasurer       Ginny Untisz 
Immediate Past President  Bill Larkin 

 

2013-2015 LIS BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Laurie Thompson 
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Lisa Larkin 

Joyce Blackmore 
Kathy Rodriquez 

Jim DiPhilippo 
Bill Larkin 

 

www.wardscove.net 


